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Mitsubishi Motors North America, Inc.
6400 Katella Avenue

o Cypress, CA 90630
Telephone: 714-372-6000

MITSUBISHI www.mitsubishicars.com
MOTORS

AFFECTED VEHICLES
MODEL: 2012 i-MIiEV (built from 10/28/2011 — 9/7/2012)

Date: February, 2013
Re: Customer Satisfaction Campaign SC-13-001
Dear Mitsubishi Owner,

Mitsubishi Motors always strives to build vehicles with the highest level of quality, plus continuously
improve the level of quality with every vehicle built. We are recommending the following product
improvement be performed on your 2012 i-MIiEV:

Recommended Product Improvement:

The current internal software programming for the EV-ECU is incompatible with the Electric Vehicle
Supply Equipment charger produced by Clipper Creek. This incompatibility is caused by a software mis-
communication between the i-MiEV EV-ECU and the charger, and could potentially damage the internal
components within your i-MIiEV electrical system. If this damage occurs, it could potentially affect your i-
MIEV’s ability to start.

What your dealer will do:

Your Certified Mitsubishi i-MiEV dealer will update the EV-ECU with the latest programming. This update
will be completed free of charge and will take approximately %2 hour to complete. However, the dealer
may need your vehicle for a longer period of time due to scheduling. Every effort will be made to
minimize your inconvenience.

What you should do:
Please contact your Certified Mitsubishi i-MIiEV dealership to schedule an appointment. Although not
required, it is recommended to bring this letter when you take your vehicle into the dealership.

If you have already encountered the problem described above, and have paid for the update, you may
submit your original receipts and/or other adequate proof of payment to your Certified Mitsubishi dealer
for reimbursement.
If you have any questions regarding this customer satisfaction campaign, please contact us:

Mitsubishi Customer Relations Department

P.O. Box 6400

Cypress, CA 90630-0064

Phone 1-888-648-7820

Hours: Monday — Friday 7 a.m. — 4 p.m. Pacific Time

We appreciate your prompt attention to this matter, and apologize for any inconvenience.

Sincerely,

Mitsubishi Motors North America, Inc. C1301E01





